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May 14, 2020 

 

June 30th is the Last Day of Free Breakfast and Lunch Meals 

at Fort Benning Schools 

 

We are happy to announce extended free meal services through Tuesday, June 30th, excluding 

Memorial Day.  

For meal assistance after June 30th, the USDA has provided the following website for the 

public to locate meals locally.  Please go to www.summerfoodrocks.org to find a site near you!  

 

Meals will continue to be offered Monday –Friday from 11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Lunch for one 

day and breakfast for the next day will be distributed at the same time.  

 

We will distribute meals while you remain in your vehicle.  Children may also walk to the pick-

up site to receive meals without a parent present, as appropriate. As a reminder, students nor 

parents will have access to the school building during meal pick up. 

 

Meal Distribution Sites: 

 

White Elementary School; 9431 Custer Road; near parent pick-up/drop off 

McBride Elementary School; 700 Custer Rd – left side of building; cafeteria entrance 

  Faith Middle School; 1375 Ingersoll St – at bus loop 
 

All 5 components of the lunch meal and 4 breakfast items will be served in accordance with 

USDA nutrition and meal pattern requirements.  Menus may be found on the School Meals 

Program page of your school’s website at https://www.dodea.edu/. 

 

  Ms. Cathy Holmes will coordinate the implementation of any meal accommodations.  She may      

  be reached by email at cathy.holmes@am.dodea.edu or phone at 706-545-8266. 

 

We hope you have enjoyed the free meals provided by DoDEA Southeast District at Fort 

Benning.  I know that our staff have enjoyed serving you and look forward to seeing you in the 

new school year! 

 

 

 

 

Fort Benning Student Meals Program is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
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